
Hollis Seniors


July 2023


Reminder:  we are still doing Yoga each Thursday from 1015-1100 AM 
here in the barn.  Spread the word and bring your friends.  It is open to 
everyone.  Donation is still $5.00.


NOTE:  We have our annual picnic in July.  If you have NOT paid your 
dues, you be expected to pay for your picnic meal.  If you have any 
questions, please see Nancy Bell.


June was an active month for us seniors.  Specifically,


	 We had some social time along with a time to “remember” and talk 
about our fathers in anticipation of the upcoming Father’s Day.  Very 
moving.


	 We next had a “pizza” party along with a “sing-along” with Juke-Box 
Jim and his guitar.  


	 A pot-luck lunch, with dessert, was the next event.  There was also 
entertainment provided by the Silver Lining Chorus from Nashua.  They 
presented various show classics such as “Lullaby of Broadway,” “Life is a 
Bowl of Cherries,” and many more.  This was a great afternoon of food 
and enjoyment!    


During our last meeting of the month of June we celebrated June 
Birthdays with cake and ice cream.  We also had our business meeting. ` 
The major item discussed was the upcoming picnic scheduled for 20 July.


Activities for July are:


6 July:  A different style of music (surprise).  May cause some dancing and 
singing.


13 July:  Hollis Ladies will provide the Seniors with a surprise luncheon, a 
luncheon to be remembered.


20 July:  Annual Seniors Picnic.  Dues must be up to date.




27 July:  Business meeting along with celebrating July birthdays with cake 
and ice cream.  July birthdays are:  Pam Arpin, Ruth Haynes, and Sheryl 
Ryder.  


Stay tuned for summer activities for August and September.


Don Ryder, President, Hollis Seniors

Email: dryder2706@aol.com


Andy & Loretta:  Editors-at-large.
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